## MICHAEL DROSSNER FRAN MCCUSKER

What is the status of our road projects? What is going on with our School Board?

Dear Friends,

Please join us for light refreshments on Wednesday, August 7, from 7pm until 8:30pm at the home of our friend Nicole Boyd (4046 Westaway Drive, Lafayette Hill) to discuss issues in our community and ask questions of leaders who are making decisions and working to improve our quality of life here in Whitemarsh on the Board of Supervisors and on the School Board. They want to hear your feedback, Melissa Schwartz Sterling, who is running for Montgomery County Judge will also join us to discuss her campaign.

We know and trust these outstanding local leaders, and hope you will join us in supporting them after you've had a chance to meet them:

This year, we will elect three Township Supervisors. Laura Boyle Nester has been an asset on our board and is the liaison to the township's open space and environmental-related committees. Jacy Toll has been a long-time leader on the William Jeanne's Memorial Library Board and an active volunteer with Congregation Or Ami. Vince Manuele is a civil engineer and attorney and currently Chairs the Whitemarsh Planning Commission, giving him a unique perspective on how we can control future development.

With Susan Moore and Cathy Peduzzi having won re-election in May, there are excellent candidates running for the three remaining Colonial School Board seats. Paula McCauley is a management consultant and retired Verizon executive whose sons graduated from PW; her two grandchildren attend our elementary schools. As the Chair of the Board's Curriculum Committee, Leslie Finegold has worked collaboratively on the board to ensure that Colonial offers opportunities for every child to reach their full potential. Jamina Clay-Dingle works for a non-profit that trains school principals and was herself a principal and assistant principal.

We hope to see you on August 7. Please email michael@drossnerlaw.com or franmccusker@msn.com if you can join us, or if you can't make it but would like to get involved. Kids are welcome, too.

Sincerely,

Michael Drossner

Fran McCusker